
    

      
 

 

                Saturday, June 10,  2017 
2:00 p.m. Wedding of:  
Noel Silveira & Daniel Machado 
5:00 p.m.  

Intention of: Cesar Pessoa 

" Happy Birthday” 

Requested by:Parents 

Intention: Francisco Avila  

Requested by: John & Angie Avila  

 

7:00 p.m. (St. Mary’s) 

Intention: Albano DaPonte  

Requested by: Silva Family  
 

Sunday, June 11, 2017  

The Most Holy Trinity  
 

7:30 a.m.  

Intention: Frank Silveira  

Requested by: Wife (RIP) 

Intention: Alberto M. Dias 

Requested by: Louie & Julie Barroso  
 

 

10:00 a.m.   

Intention: Bill R. Sousa   

Requested by: Wife & Family 

Intention: Mr.&Mrs. Jose R. Borba

Requested by: Ferminio & Mary  

           Martins  
 

 

11:30 a.m. (Portuguese)   

Intention of:Fr. Marc Valadao S.J. 

Requested: Roger & Gerri Pimentel 

Intention: Luis F. Guilhermina C.   

                 Rocha  

Requested by: Mr. & Mrs. Francisco  

                          Costa  
 

 

6:30 p.m.  (Spanish/St. Mary’s) 
Intention: People of the Parish  
 

 

“Let us invoke the Holy Spirit 
each day: He guides us along 
the path of discipleship in 
Christ.” 
                     ~Pope Francis 

Monday, June 12, 2017 
NO 8:00 a.m. Mass 
 

 

Tuesday, June 13, 2017 

8:00 a.m.  
Intention: Joseph H. Pereira  

Requested by: Parish Community  
 

Wednesday, June 14, 2017 

8:00 a.m.  
Intention: Manuel & Filomena Avila  

Requested by: Jose Avila 
 

Thursday, June 15, 2017 
8:00 a.m. 

Intention:All Souls in Purgatory 

Requested by: Natalie Sousa  

 

Friday, June 16, 2017 
8:00 a.m. 
Intention: Jose & Elvira Ferreira   

Requested by: Joao & Maria Bertao 

 

 

 

           Saturday, June 17,  2017 
2:00 p.m. 15th Celebration: 
Stephanie Zamora (Mission Church)  
5:00 p.m.  

Intention: Richard Orosco  

Requested by: Orosco Family   

 

7:00 p.m. (St. Mary’s) 

Intention: Ben Pacheco   

Requested by: Manuel & Ermelinda   

                        Ornelas  
 

Sunday, June 18, 2017  

The Most Holy Body &  

Blood of Christ 
 

7:30 a.m.  

Intention: Manuel, Rosa &  

                 JoeSilveira  

Requested by: Manuel & Linda   

                        Andrade 
 

 

10:00 a.m.   

Intention: John Santos    

Requested by: Wife & Family 
 

 

11:30 a.m. (Portuguese)   

Intention: Anibal Luis   

Requested by: Nelson & Cassandra    

                        & Family  

Intention: Joao, Mariana &  Anselmo  

                 Silveira  

Requested by: Manuel & Fatima  

                        Silva  
 

 

6:30 p.m.  (Spanish/St. Mary’s) 
Intention: People of the Parish  
 

Please Keep in Your Prayers: Eliza Alves,Vasco & Dina Anacleto, Joyce Ebertowski, Joseph Belo, Jack Betschart, 

Maria Bettencourt, Kari Boutte, Maria Esperanca Brasil, Dan Coelho, Sarah Cox, Martin Cruz, Tina Deniz, Elvira 

Freitas, Jared Germann, Alex Gonsalves, Ester Martinez, Maria F. Melo, Riley Rhoads, Joe D. Rocha, Kaylene Rocha, 

Norman Silva, Lucy Silveira, Manuel Souza, Mary Suarez, Marijane Troiani, Jose Rodrigues Vieira, Lloyd Virgo, and 

Matthew Westcott . We pray for God’s healing power and grace.   Please remember if you have an ill family member or 

friend that you would like to include on our prayer list or even have a visit by the priest call the parish office at 667-8961. 

 

The Most Holy Trinity, June 11, 2017 

 In today’s second reading Saint Paul’s final appeal is a call for unity. God created that unity. Good stewards who 
share Christ’s life in the Eucharist belong to each other, just as God in the three persons of Father, Son and Holy 
Spirit enjoy unity. We are an intimate part of God’s divine bond, God’s “family.” Saint Paul maintains that we ought 
to act that way. In the Church there is a bond of family, yet plenty room for variety. Christian stewards use their 
uniquely varied gifts to live a Trinitarian faith, in unity, promoting Christ’s peace and justice. How do we promote 
unity in our parish? 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

“Is anyone sick among you? Let them call for the 

elders of the church, and they should pray over the 

sick and anoint them with oil in the name of the 

Lord.  This prayer made in faith will save the sick, 

and if they have committed any sins, they will be 

forgiven.” Letter of James 5:14-15.  This New 

Testament passage is the basis for our Sacrament 

of the Anointing of the Sick.  It is clearly intended 

to be a prayer of the community for healing and 

forgiveness.  For some centuries, it came to be 

seen as “last rites” only for those near death.  

However, in recent years, its original meaning has 

been appreciated once again.  Anyone who is 

seriously ill, made infirm by age or is about to 

undergo surgery may request this sacrament.  For 

those near death, the true “last rites” is the 

Viaticum, literally “food for the journey”: the 

Holy Eucharist given to those near death to 

nourish them for eternal life.  Please remember to 

advise the Parish office whenever the sacrament 

is needed for a loved one or friend.  

 



THIS WEEKEND Special Collection will be 

held for the Priests’ Retirement Fund.  Your 

contributions will help the following dedicated 

and faithful men who served our parish 

faithfully: Msgr. Walter Minhoto 87-95, Rev. 

Joseph Heffernan 99-01 & Rev. James Kudilil 

01-02.  Please show your appreciation by being 

as generous as you can. 
 

Remember Your Father in a 

Special Way 

Fr. Marcelinus will be offering a Novena of 

Masses for our Fathers beginning Sunday, June 

18th.  Envelopes will be available in the main 

entrance of the church.  Please fill out the 

offering envelope and drop it in the basket in 

front of the Altar on Father’s day weekend.  

The card is yours to send to your special Dad.  

This is a nice way to remember your father 

either living or deceased or a special person in 

your life, on his day, by sending a Spiritual 

Bouquet! 

 

Attention Senior Citizens 

Due to VBS Senior Day has been 

rescheduled for Thursday, June 22nd. 

 
Free Breakfast & Lunch will be available at 

Hilmar High School or Hagaman Park in 

Stevinson from June 12-June 30 and July 3-

July 20. Monday-Thursday. Breakfast 7:30 a.m 

– 8:15. am and Lunch 10:45 a.m. -12:15 p.m.  

Ages 1-18 are free.  Menus are available in the 

parish office for more details 

No residency or citizenship rules, no 

registration and no forms to fill out. Any child 

can receive a free nutritious meal.  

 

2nd Annual Central Valley Catholic Men’s 

Conference is coming July 15, 2017 at  

St. Joseph’s Catholic Church in Modesto.  

“Man Up”! are you up to the Challenge? 

For more information and registration visit 

Catholic-men.com or World-ablaze.com. 

 

Learn Your Catholic Religion /Resources 

Defending your faith: www.catholic.com 

Catholic Information: www.catholic.org 

US Bishops: www.usccb.org 

California Bishops: www.cacatholic.org 

Pope Francis: 

w2.vatican.va/content/vatican/en.html 

Catholic News: www.catholicnews.com 

The Saints: www.ewtn.saintsHoly/ 

Catholic discussion: forums.catholic.com 

Bible Study: www.agapebiblestudy.com 

Bible: www.usccb.org/bible/books-of-the-

bible/ 

Catholic TV channel 49: www.knxt.tv/ 

 

 

           

+Religious Education News+ 
CDD registration forms for the 
2017-2018 School can be found at 
all church entrances and at the 
parish office.  All forms in the 
packet must be completed and 
turned in with appropriate 
documentation, by June 30th.  
 
Children’s Ministry will begin in 
September.  WE are in need of 
people who would be willing to 
instruct the children during the 
10AM Mass. 14 people are needed 
to commit to 3 Sundays for the 
year.  All materials are provided.  
If you are called to this special 
ministry,  please call Dina 632-7163.  
 
CCD teachers are needed for the 
2017-2018 school year.  We 
especially need an 8th grade 
teacher on  Wednesday nights 
from 6:30pm to 8:30pm. If you are 
interested in learning more please 
contact Dina at 632-7163. 
 
Created by God and Built For a 
Purpose… Maker Fun Factory was 
a tremendous success. We would 
like to thank everyone who 
donated items towards VBS.  This 
really helped to keep expenses 
down…  We would also like to 
thank the kitchen crew for all 
their help!! We also had 45 Jr. High 
and High School students who 
were crew leaders and 130 
participants. Holy Rosary would 
especially like to thank Natalie 
Wilson for being in charge of VBS 
this year!!! You did an awesome 
job!!  
 
Chaplaincy program we are looking 
for a few people from our parish 
who would be willing to volunteer 
a couple hours a week during the 
school year to be a support for 
the youth of our community.  For 
more information please call Dina 
at 632-7163 before June 24th.  
There will be training availiable.  
 
Please direct all CCD related calls to 632-
7163.  Please leave a message if your phone 
call is not personally answered and your call 
will be returned.  

 

Save the Date!   

Holy Rosary’s Luau under the 

stars is scheduled for Friday, July 

28th.  Feel like you are in Hawaii, 

but save the airfare!  This is a 

magical evening that you won’t want 

to miss.  Tickets include appetizers, 

dinner, open bar and live 

entertainment.  All proceeds benefit 

the New Church. Tickets are now 

available from any committee 

member or the parish office.  

Tickets are limited and sell out 

quick.  Purchase yours soon! 

 

Purchasing an Annual Memorial 

Candle in honor of a loved one or 

for a special intention is a 

wonderful way to remember your 

loved one while supporting the 

parish and beautifying the sacred 

space of our church. Your 

memorial candle by our Lady of the 

Rosary or St. Joseph’s statue will 

“burn” for one full year in honor of 

your loved one or your special 

intention. 

A plaque displaying the name of 

your intention will be mounted in 

front of each candle.  And will 

remain for one year. 

The annual offering for each candle 

is $250.00. 

For further information please pick 

up a form at the church entrance or 

call the parish at  

667-8961.  

 

Scholarship Applications for the 

Pearle Zalud Scholarship from 

the Diocese of Fresno are now 

available. This is open to all 

students who are majoring in Music 

or Agriculture. For more 

information or application call 

Anna at the Parish office. 

 
 

 

 

 

Our offering collection for  

June 3 & 4 $4,556.00.  Last year 
June 4 & 5 $5,391.50   

    Thank you, Obrigado & 

Gracias  
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